
                   

 
                                                                

Worldwide ERC® Awards CRP® Designation 

To Matthew O’Connor of Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

 
Worldwide ERC® a professional membership association 

comprised of individuals concerned with domestic and 

international employee mobility, recently announced that 

Matthew O’Connor, Vice President of Operations and 

Relocation Director of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, has earned the 

Certified Relocation Professional (CRP®) designation after 

recently successfully completing the CRP® exam.  

  

The CRP® program was introduced in 1990 to formally recognize Worldwide ERC® 

members’ knowledge of the entire relocation industry, and requires awareness of 

residential real estate and appraising, corporate relocation policies and issues, relocation 

tax and legal issues, family relocation issues, and mobility strategies.  Over 4,200 

Worldwide ERC® members currently hold the CRP® designation. Worldwide 

ERC® Certified Relocation Professionals™ retain their designations by maintaining 

membership in the association and by earning 30 recertification credit hours within each 

three-year period following their initial certification.  
 
Matthew O’Connor is a significant force in the growth and development of Terrie 

O’Connor Realtors.  His new designation will help the company which has been serving 

the Bergen, Passaic, Hudson and Rockland County’s area since 1991. The company 

operates in Northern New Jersey, headquartered in Ramsey.  The company has 5 offices 

and over 200 sales associates providing real estate sales and marketing services for both 

residential and commercial properties.  Our corporate Relocation Center is only thirty 

minutes from Manhattan.  As an independent real estate broker, Terrie O’Connor 

Realtors consistently ranks in the top of the markets served.  The offices are located in 

Saddle River, Allendale, Ridgewood and two offices in Ramsey, New Jersey. 


